
Town of Germantown 
Local Waterfront Revitalization Study 

 
The Town of Germantown has received a grant from the NYS Department of State to 
prepare a Waterfront Revitalization Study. The purpose of the Study is to improve public 
access and recreational use of the Hudson River and Roeliff Jansen Kill waterfronts while 
protecting and preserving natural resources. The Study will assess the Town’s existing 
waterfront access and recreational resources, identify issues and opportunities, develop 
conceptual plans for improvement projects and recommend steps for implementation. 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
The Waterfront Project Advisory Committee meets on the 4th Tuesday of the month at 7 
p.m. at Town Hall and the public is welcome to attend. The Committee is reaching out 
to community leaders and adjacent municipalities to identify common waterfront issues 
and the potential for joint planning. Three Community Workshops will be held to gather 
input from the public and key stakeholders and prepare a community waterfront vision.  

 
The first Community Visioning Workshop will be held 

Saturday, April 22, 2017 – 10 a.m. to 12 noon 
Kellner Community Activities Center, Palatine Park 

 

Come Plan your Waterfront! 
germantownwaterfrontcommittee @gmail.com 
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